
June 17, 2023 
8:17 pm  
 
To: Nick Donner, Competitor #25 
 
Subject: Complaint response 
 
Mr. Donner, 
 
After reviewing your request to “review your result” in task #6 (Maximum Distance Double 
Drop), I can confirm that a complete review of your result has been conducted and I have to 
respectfully deny your request.  
 
My decision is based on the following:  
 
Your declaration in logger goal #1 (2100/0625) did not meet the definition of “any gridline 
intersection”. Gridlines on the competition map end in 00 and your coordinate did not 
therefore specify a gridline as required by the task sheet. 
 
The use of the “4x4 coordinate” on the task sheet was to further explain how one would 
provide the declaration point of the gridline intersection since a 2x2 format would not have 
been sufficient.  
 
The above and a review of the morning briefing video confirms that the instructions for a 
gridline intersection were clearly defined.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sam Parks  
Championship Director  
 
 


